
SRES – NFIR 
INCORRECT REVISION OF NIGHT DUTY ALLOWANCE (NDA)  

EMPLOYEES ARE GETTING NDA LESS THAN 6TH CPC, 

THIS WAS ALREADY REFERRED TO RAILWAY BOARD, 

BOARD GAVE REPLY TO GS/NFIR ON 03.01.2019.  

(Refer SRES Circular No.928). 

NFIR ALSO DISCUSSED IN PNM UNDER SUB 

No.35/2018.  NOW, MATTER HAS BEEN REFERRED TO 

DOPT.  WE HOPE THE NDA WILL BE ENHANCED. 
Dr.M.Raghavaiah                                                                       P.S.Suriyaprakasam 
GS/NFIR & President/SRES                                               JGS/NFIR & GS/SRES                     
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